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NEWSLETTER 

 

Reception: Pari Ovaisi 

Year 1:  Maybelle Mercer 

Year 2:  Lysander Haines 

Year 3:  Amelia Tutt 

Year 4:  Henrick Van Kleeff 

Year 5:  Marco Neill 

Year 6:  Iris Archer 

Upcoming dates 
https://www.meads.e-sussex.sch.uk/coming-
events  
Monday 9th May:  KS2 SATS Week 

Wednesday 11th May:  Y5 PE visit to Uni of 
Brighton 

Friday 13th May:  MUFTI Day  

Wednesday 25th May: YR and Y6 NHS Measure-
ment programme. 

Friday 27th May— The Queen’s Platinum Jubilee 
Celebrations: 

9am Class Photos followed by a whole school pho-
to in the school field.  

12noon:  Jubilee Lunch 

2.30pm—Celebration in School Hall and Play-
ground everyone welcome . 

 

Monday 6th June: School  Open Term 5 

Y3/Y4 Level 1—Bilkeability 

Monday 13th June: Y5/Y6 Bikeability 

This Week 

House Points Winners this 

week  JADE 

Next Friday, 13th May, will be a mufti day to 

raise money for outdoor learning, specifically a 

little area on the  school field by the memorial 

bench.  A  suggested donation of £1 would be 

gratefully received. There is no particular 

theme so the children can just wear their own 

clothes.  
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This Week 

 

Y3 visited Hever Castle as part of 

their Tudor Day. They learnt 

about the lives of Anne Boleyn 

and King Henry VIII and took 

part in a guided tour around the 

castle and workshops. This trip 

encouraged the children to think 

about their learning from Term 4 

in context and handle real his-

torical artefacts. 

Reception Class had a visit from 2 

police officers on Wednesday. They  

talked about their job in the police 

and how they keep us safe. The 

children  got to try on lots of police 

hats and sat in the driver’s seat  in 

the police car too! 

Year 2 say a  big thank you to Mrs Bettles 

for our fantastic Forest School afternoon. 

We enjoyed hot chocolate and 'smores' 

around the fire pit, identified plants and 

animals in our environment and learnt 

how to tie different knots - see if your 

child can remember the names of them?  

thank you to Mrs Bettles 



School Uniform 

 

https://www.pbuniform-online.co.uk/stjohnsmeads


NOTICES 

 

 

 
 


